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Re: FOI Request Response [IE_FOI_147] 

Dear , 
 
I refer to your request dated 13th March 2018 made under the Freedom of Information Act 2014, which was received 
on that date for records held by Iarnród Éireann your request sought: 
 
All relevant documentation relating to: 
A copy (by email if possible) of the routes considered for the Dunboyne to Navan railway line. 
 
I understand that the route selected in 2010 was one of a number considered and I want to look at the others. 
 
Please see press statement from that time for ease of reference. 
 
https://www.irishtimes.com/news/navan-to-dunboyne-rail-route-revealed-
1.647297<https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=6600&d=-
cCn2j bmwF0qRnTOCLQw8vWHYB5kkEUEs1cX3s1Aw&s=613&u=https%3a%2f%2fwww%2eirishtimes%2ecom%2fnew
s%2fnavan-to-dunboyne-rail-route-revealed-1%2e647297> 
 

I, , Freedom of Information / Data Protection Executive have now made a final decision to release this 
record on the 10th April 2018 

 

Rights of appeal 

In the event that you are not happy with this decision you can make an appeal in relation to this matter, you can do so 
by writing to the FOI Unit, Corporate Communications, Iarnród Éireann Irish Rail, Connolly Station, Amiens St, Dublin 1 
or by e-mail to foi@irishrail.ie.  You should make your appeal within 4 weeks (20 working days) from the date of this 
notification, where a day is defined as a working day excluding, the weekend and public holidays, however, the making 
of a late appeal may be permitted in appropriate circumstances.  
The appeal will involve a complete reconsideration of the matter by a more senior member of the staff of this body. 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact the FOI Officer on 01, 7034293. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Freedom of Information / Data Protection Executive 
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IE_FOI_147 10.04.18 Route Alternatives (2018 04 10) 1 Grant
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Figure 1: Navan Line Re-opening, Routes Considered at Scoping Stage (2008) 

 

  



Figure 2: Navan Line Re-opening, Routes Considered at Feasibility Stage (2009) 

 

  



Figure 3: Navan Line Re-opening, Preferred Route (2010) 

 




